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Ref: DWa/NW 
 
 
14 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This year, as usual, we will be celebrating Comic Relief Red Nose Day at Smithdon and are hoping to 
raise funds to support projects run by the charity to help reduce poverty both in the UK and around the 
world. 
 
As part of our fundraising we are inviting students to donate £1 to come in non-uniform on Friday 21 
March (normal jewellery and make-up rules apply) and we encourage them to wear a Comic Relief Red 
Nose. Payment for this can be made via MCAS or in cash on the gate. 
 
Our ASDAN students will also be organising a cake sale which will take place at break and lunch times in 
the main hall. We ask students to bring cash to buy cakes and contribute to our fundraising effort. If any 
students wish to contribute cakes for the cake sale they should speak to Miss Brown. The more cakes the 
merrier and the more money we will hopefully raise. 
 
Finally, this year students will also be challenged to see how many laps of the school field they can 
complete in one hour. This will take place during students’ core PE lesson that week. We are encouraging 
students to raise sponsorship donations from friends and family to raise money for Comic Relief. Our 
school target has been set at £250. Donations can be made directly to Comic Relief using this link 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-smithdon-high-school  
 
I have included a sponsorship form with this letter, students can be sponsored for the number of laps 
completed or a total sponsorship amount. 
 
As always, we thank you for your support for this very worthwhile cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr D Ward 
Assistant Headteacher 
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